
P. B. Ritch Middle School – College and Career Fair 
September 15th 9:00-12:00 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear P.B. Ritch Community, 
 
We need your help! We are looking for volunteers to share their expertise at our 
College and Career Fair on September 15th from 9-12:00 (set-up 8:30-9:00).  If 
you are able to volunteer, please fill out the information below and return it to the 
front office or your student’s homeroom teacher. Once we have received all the 
forms, we will contact you with more information about the college and career 
fair. 
 
Name             
 
Profession/Title           
 
 
Phone Number (Home)    (Cell/Work)     
 
E-mail             
 
Child’s Name and Homeroom Teacher        
 
Thank you for volunteering your time. If you have any questions please contact 
Lisa Beauseigneur (School Counselor) at 770-443-1449.  


